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JAGUAR SHUTDOWN COMPLETED AND MILL RESTARTED 
 

Independence Group NL (“IGO” or the “Company”) is pleased to announce that the scheduled shutdown of the 
mill at its Jaguar operations has been completed and processing at the Jaguar mill has been successfully 
restarted.  

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank the IGO team and all the contractors assisting us in completing this 
scheduled shutdown safely, one week ahead of schedule in very trying conditions with temperatures averaging 
above 40 degrees,” IGO’s Managing Director, Peter Bradford said.  

Now that the scheduled shutdown is behind us and the Jaguar mill has been successfully restarted, we are 
positioned to review our FY2015 Production Guidance with more certainty,” Mr Bradford said. “We expect to 
release upgraded FY2015 Production Guidance when we publish our Half Year Accounts for the period ended 
31 December 2014 on 18 February 2015.” 
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